
 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref: N-277/13-15                Date: 19 October, 2014. 

 

Condolence 

 

The Non Resident Nepali Association expresses its deepest condolences to all those 

families who have lost their dear ones in the Annapurna region to the sudden change 

in climate brought about by the "Hudhud Cyclone" that ravaged the coastal areas of 

India recently. Our sincere sympathy to those who have been affected and lost their 

lives and damage created to their properties by this untimely natural calamity. We 

offer prayers to give strength and fortitude to the families to bear this irreparable loss. 

 

We appeal to the Nepal Government to expedite the relief and rescue work to those 

affected and also provides assistance to the people who have incurred losses.  

 

Tourism is the key contributor to the economic and social development of Nepal and 

second biggest foreign currency earner next to remittance. We therefore, urge the 

Government of Nepal to have better technology in weather forecasting and proper 

safety readiness so this type of tragedies can be avoided in future and protect Nepal's 

image as safe tourist destination. 

 

 

Shesh Ghale,        

President,        

International Coordination Council,    

Non Resident Nepali Association. 

   


